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[EXTERNAL]:	Updated	A-901	and	CPCN	Applicability	for	LSRPs	and	Certified
Subsurface	Evaluators	Policy

In	consideration	of	P.L.	2019,	c.	397	(the	Dirty	Dirt	law;	enacted	January	21,
2020),	the	New	Jersey	Department	of	Environmental	Protection	has	posted	an
updated	policy	entitled,	"A-901	and	Certificate	of	Public	Convenience	and
Necessity	(CPCN)	Applicability	for	Licensed	Site	Remediation	Professionals	and
Certified	Subsurface	Evaluators"	(dated	August	11,	2022).	This	updated	policy
further	clarifies	the	situations	when	Licensed	Site	Remediation	Professionals	and
Certified	Subsurface	Evaluators	do	not	need	to	have	an	A-901	license	and	or
Certificate	of	Public	Convenience	and	Necessity	(CPCN)	when	overseeing
remediation,	as	well	as	those	situations	when	an	A-901	license	is	required.	The
updated	policy	is	available	at:
www.nj.gov/dep/srp/guidance/srra/lsrp_sse_a901_policy_statement.pdf.

Please	note	this	policy	replaces	the	April	22,	2021	and	March	2,	2016	policies.	To
see	the	previously	issued	policies,	visit:
https://www.nj.gov/dep/srp/guidance/archive/.

The	New	Jersey	Department	of	Environmental	Protection	is	dedicated	to
protecting	New	Jersey's	environment	and	public	health.	The	agency	prioritizes
addressing	climate	change,	protecting	New	Jersey's	water,	revitalizing	its
communities	and	managing	and	promoting	its	natural	and	historic	resources.

For	the	most	recent	information,	follow	the	DEP	on	Twitter	@NewJerseyDEP,
Facebook	@newjerseydep,	Instagram	@nj.dep,	and	LinkedIn	@newjerseydep,	or
visit	www.nj.gov/dep.
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